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Molly and Paul High School is a good school because of my following points:

New subjects at Molly and Paul High School:  We have many subjects such as chemistry, physics, biology, English, mathematics, Luganda, Christian religious education (C.R.E.), accounts, commerce, computer, fine art, geography, history, political education, agriculture and other subjects; but in secondary, if you reach senior four, you have to pick any subjects for yourself.  You have to pick from the subjects accounts, commerce, art, computer, Luganda, C.R.E. and others for yourself.  The compulsory subjects are chemistry, English, physics, biology, mathematics, geography, and history.

New uniforms at Molly and Paul High School:  We have new uniforms.  In primary we wore dresses and stockings, which are called “Back to school stockings.”  But in secondary we do not have dresses.  We wear ties, sweaters, skirts, t-shirts, and shirts from senior one to four, but in senior five and six put on a long-sleeve, yellow shirt and blue skirt or trouser. 

Reading culture:  At Molly and Paul High School, you must be introduced to reading culture.  You also become more independent in your studies compared to primary school.
Change of pens:  At Molly and Paul High School, you have freedom to use any pen color you want, such as black, blue, red, green, etc.  In primary you were not allowed to use a red pen because the teachers used that color to mark our notes.  In secondary, teachers do not mark notes, only exercises.  But we cannot use a red pen in mathematics or English, but other subjects like physics and chemistry, geography, biology, and history you are allowed.

Welcoming party:  Every year there is a welcoming party for senior one and an enrichment week.

With all that has been said above, it is obvious that Molly and Paul High School is successful and a very good school. 

